
 

Hello Parent(s) and/or Guardian(s),  

 

My name is Missy Rossing, and I am the Executive Director of the Home-Based 
Educator's Accrediting Association (HBEAA).  HBEAA has recently been recognized by 
the NCAA as a Homeschool Umbrella Program, which allows us to better assist 
homeschooled athletes who are registering with the NCAA Eligibility Center to be 
certified as eligible to play NCAA sports.  If you have a homeschooled student athlete 
interested in the NCAA, we can help!  We also offer assistance to those who are 
applying to other colleges and technical schools.  

HBEAA, currently, is the only accrediting association for ​homeschools​ approved and 
recognized by the State of Minnesota under the auspices of the Non-Public Education 
Council.  While accrediting is not necessary to homeschool in Minnesota, we have 
found many of our families benefit greatly from the organization, accountability, and 
direction we offer.  We accredit both full-time ​homeschools​ and ​homeschools​ that do 
shared-time with their public schools or PSEO courses. 

Parent educators are provided with ongoing recordkeeping, as well as, an official 
transcript and a diploma issued by an accredited school, which can be advantageous 
when applying to colleges, for scholarships, and verification of a high school diploma for 
the military and technical schools.  

I’ve attached a letter for your coaches along with our flyer for you to share with your 
coaches and homeschooled athletes.  Parents and athletes can also direct questions to 
info@hbeaa.org​ or call us at 952-935-9234. 

We appreciate the opportunity to share this information with you, your coaches, and 
your homeschooled athletes. 

Sincerely, 

Missy Rossing 
Executive Director 
HBEAA 
  
hbeaa.org 
 

http://hbeaa.org/

